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OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT
OF TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21 Street

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Date:
May 7, 2015

Time:
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Place:

Latta School Cafeteria
13925 County Road 1560
Ada, OK 74820

OPENNHOUSE
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The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway
Administration (FHWA), is proposing to widen State Highway SH-1 from two to four lanes starting
from the existing 4 lane section 1.5 miles south of SH-3 and extending north to the SH-3 interchange.
Existing SH-1 is a two lane highway with 10 feet wide shoulders. There are several intersections
with high accidents within this extent. The current and projected traffic on the highway warrants
four lanes. The purpose of the project is to improve the capacity and safety of the highway.

An Open House is being held to present the project information. The
Open House will use a come-and-go format; no formal presentation
will be given so you can attend at your convenience. The purpose of the
Open House is to solicit public input for the proposed changes to SH-1 for

further consideration.

Should you have any questions regarding the project, please contact Mr. Geoff Canty,
CC Environmental at (405) 761-1225, geoff@ccenviro.net or Mr. Robert Payao, ODOT

Environmental Project Manager at (405) 521-2312, or rpayao@odot.org

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Mr. Frank
Roesler Ill, ODOT Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405)
521-2350 or m-coordinator@odot.org, at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

WIE L'O/O/K( F/ORWARD) 'T/O SEEING Y.OU THERE



